Our reference: COM599054462

Application number: 2024/0189

Application address: Heath Buildings, High Street, Oxshott, Leatherhead, KT22 0JW
Name: Mrs Topp

Address: 1 Silverdale Avenue, Oxshott, Leatherhead, Surrey, KT22 0JX

Comment type: You object to the planning application

Date of comment: 24 Mar 2024

Comment: | object to the planning as it is totally out of keeping with the area. The development will
be too tall and could create a 'wind tunnel' effect in the high street and also could magnify the
traffic sound effect in the high street. It will also be very intrusive to the residents of Midgarth and
could overlook all the gardens going down Oakshade Road. | have lived in my house for 43 years
and have seen a number of redevelopments and have accepted them as part of a need for the
community, this one is the only one | feel strongly enough to object too. | feel that the excessive
residential development is purely to make profit for the developers and not necessarily to the
benefit of the residents of Oxshott. The reduced width of the pavement is also detrimental to our
environment.



